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Please feel free to share this message with students in your school district about the value of ACT Aspire.


Dear [student], 

This year, you’ll be taking ACT® Aspire®—a set of tests based on what you are learning in the classroom. Your ACT Aspire results can show you whether you are on track to be ready for college or a job. 

You will be taking:
· ACT Aspire Interim and Classroom tests several times this year to make sure you are on track for the next grade level. 
· ACT Aspire Summative assessment on [test date] to track your progress each year.

These tests helps us understand what you’re strong at, where we can help you improve, and they help us see areas you might be good at without even knowing it. I know you’ll do your best and get plenty of sleep the night before each test. 

Please come talk to me or your teacher if you have any questions.


[Signature]

P.S. To learn more about the test, visit www.act.org/actaspire or visit my office. 


